
Senate Community Affairs Committee 

ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

SOCIAL SERVICES PORTFOLIO 

2013-14 Additional Estimates Hearings 

Outcome Number: 2 Question No: 304 

Topic: National Partnership Agreement on Homelessness (NPAH) 

Hansard Page: Written 

 
Senator McLucas asked: 
 
Have any service providers/organisations funded under the NPAH contacted the department 
expressing concern about their future funding, including the potential loss of staff due to the 
uncertainty? If so, how many? 
 
 
 
Answer: 
 
From 7 September 2013 through to the 18 March 2014, the Department received 24 items of 
correspondence from organisations, service providers and Members of Parliament on behalf 
of service providers, about the future of homelessness funding. 
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